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July 19, 2006

Ms. Lisa Perry

2019 Marion St NE

Olympia, WA  98506

Dear Lisa:

Thank you for your interest in The Evergreen State College's Master in Teaching program. We have recently exhausted our supply of catalogs, but our fall 2007 catalog will be available in late August and we have placed you on our mailing list.

Meanwhile, please check out our website which is very comprehensive at: www.evergreen.edu/mit
Fall 2007 applications open Oct. 1, 2006, with an early deadline of Jan. 2, 2007 and final deadline of April 16.

Feel free to call or email if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director MIT Program

The Evergreen State College

(360) 867-6559
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